CORPORATE OFFICE
278 Mystic Ave., Suite 209
Medford, MA 02155

(781) 391-2070
www.generalinsulation.com

INSULATION COMPANY, INC.

2025 FIBERGLASS PRICE INCREASE ANNOUNCEMENT
Effective February 3, 2025

Dear Valued Customer,

We hope this message finds you well. At General Insulation Company, we appreciate your
continued partnership and trust in our products and services. As part of our commitment to
transparency and providing you with ample time for planning, we wish to inform you of an
upcoming price adjustment.

Fiberglass manufacturers have recently announced an 8% increase in their pricing, which will
come into effect in January 2025. Consequently, General Insulation Company (GIC) will be
implementing an 8% price increase on all fiberglass products, starting on February 3, 2025.

We understand the importance of giving you sufficient time to plan your budgeting and quoting
for the upcoming year, and we are committed to assisting you in this process. We encourage
you to reach out to your local General Manager and/or Sales Representative to discuss the
various product lines and the associated price increases in detail. They will be more than happy
to address any questions you may have and work with you to ensure a smooth transition.

Once again, we would like to express our sincere gratitude for your business and continued
partnership with General Insulation Company. Your trust in our products and services has been
the cornerstone of our success, and we look forward to continuing to serve your needs in the
future. Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to
contact us.

Thank you for your understanding, and we appreciate your ongoing support.

Sincerely,

7 Ao
Allen M. Zaepfel ‘

Chief Operating Officer
General Insulation Company



